Dear students,

Are you striving to unlock your full potential and take your skills to the next level? 
Look no further, we are excited to announce the opening of the application process for the Leadership Summer School 2023, an immersive learning experience that will ignite your passion for leadership, business, marketing, emotional intelligence, and personal development.

Leadership Summer School is an international project organized by the Mummert Alumni Association for the fifth time and aims to gather students engaged on BSc/BA, MSc/MA, from Central and Southeastern Europe to expand their knowledge, experience, and contacts to strengthen social development, competitiveness, and cultural exchange in their regions.

It will provide you with a comprehensive understanding of the principles of leadership and how to apply them in real-life situations. 

Through a combination of interactive workshops, inspiring talks from industry leaders, and practical exercises, you will gain the skills and confidence needed to lead with impact and influence. Project management, Conflict management, Management 3.0, using Transactional analysis as a leadership model are just some of the many topics you will learn about.

This programe will take place in Stuttgart, Germany, from August 6-13, and only 15 participants from Central and Southeastern Europe will be joining us. 

In order to participate, each participant will have to contribute with the participation fee of €100. Each participant with a paid registration fee will receive:

* Accommodation and meals (3 meals per day) during whole program
* €100 reimbursement for travel costs
* Learning materials (brochures, notebooks, pens, etc.)
* Certificate of completion
* Many more

The applications are opened until the June 4th, 2023, so please make sure to submit yours as soon as possible to secure your spot in the program. 
To apply, please visit our website (https://www.mummert-alumni.de/leadership-summer-school2023/) and complete the online application form or by going on the direct link (https://survey.mummert-alumni.de/index.php/336361). We will review all applications carefully and notify selected candidates shortly after the deadline.

We hope that you will take advantage of this exciting opportunity to grow as a leader and contribute to building a better future for yourself and your community. If you have any questions about the program or the application process, please do not hesitate to contact us on vukanic@mummert-alumni.de or our Instagram profile @mummert.alumni. 


Thank you for your interest in the Leadership Summer School.

Best regards,

Mummert Alumni Association
